
 
 

 

Ref.  No.: LIC/SE/2024-25/56   Date: July 26, 2024 

To 
The Manager, 
Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001 

The Manager, 
Listing Department, 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza, 5

th Floor, Plot C/1, 
G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Mumbai-400051 

Scrip Code: 543526 Scrip Code: LICI 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”)  

In continuation to our earlier filing vide ref. no.: LIC/SE/2024-25/37 dated June 07, 2024, this is to inform that 
Federal Tax Authority, UAE (“Authority”) has accepted reconsideration submission of Dubai Branch of Life 
Insurance Corporation (International) BSC (c), subsidiary of the Life Insurance Corporation of India (“the 
Corporation”), against the Administrative Penalty of United Arab Emirates Dirham (AED) 5,000 (Approx. 
INR 1,13,600/-) and reversed the penalty. The decision of the authority has come to our knowledge on July 26, 
2024.  
 
Please take the above information on record and arrange for dissemination. A copy of this intimation is also 
being made available on the website of the Corporation at www.licindia.in.  

Yours faithfully, 

For Life Insurance Corporation of India 

 

 

(Anshul Kumar Singh) 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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